City of Prinmeville

STAFF REPORT
Date: February 9, 2018
To: Prineville City Council
From: Lori Ontko, Procurement/Contract Administrator

Staff Report: Fairview Water Main Improvements

The City of Prineville is asking for bids for the waterline improvement project on Fairview Street
from SE 2" Street to SE Lynn Blvd.

Construction will include approximately 1,137 LF of 12” C-900 waterline and 1,191 LF of 8” C-900 waterline
with associated appurtenances and service connections.

Sealed bids were accepted until February 8, 2018.

We had eleven Proposals turned in for consideration:

Bar 7A Companies $347,088.00
SMAF Construction $370,290.69
Mckenzie Cascade $377,090.92
Robinson & Owens $394,988.47
A.G. Ontko Construction. $395,114.00
M.L. Houck Construction Co $398,577.00
Mckernan Enterprises $411,544.30
Rickabaugh Construction $412,336.00
Emery & Sons $426,410.00
Collins & Sons $476,208.77
Alex Hodge Construction $433,383.00

The engineers estimate for the project was $425,000.00 dollars.

Staff Recommendation:
After reviewing the proposals staff recommends City Council issue the Intent to Award of the Fairview

Waterline Project to:
Bar 7A Companies for $347,088.00
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